
 

 

June Newsletter
 

It's Time For Camp!
Aaron's Acres summer camp begins soon and

​the staff are getting ready.
 

Staff Orientation and Training

We spent 3 days preparing and training staff to ensure the best experience for the
participants of Aaron's Acres.

Supervisors, Group Leaders, Counselors, Buddies and Nurses spent time together
reviewing policies, building team comradery, and prepping all of the summer activities. We
learned all we could about the participants and are excited to get started.

Throughout the year many
individuals and businesses

donate craft items and funds
to assist with purchasing craft

and food items for our
programs.

Cut, paste, glue and organize!
During our staff orientation

sessions, we prepared all of
the camp crafts and activities.

Team building is an important
item on the staff orientation

schedule. We take time to get
to know each other, so that

once camp begins we can put
all of our focus on the

participants.

http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=d71f0cfe-0ec2-4e7c-9391-986aad056104


 

Penn Cinema offers Sensory Friendly
showings all year long.

To create a welcoming environment for
everyone, lights will remain up and the
sound will be turned down. Talking and

moving about is also welcome.
Inside Out 2 ON SALE NOW

SAT, JUNE 15�10:00 AM 
(All Tickets $8)

MON, JUNE 17�6:30 PM 
(Kids 12 and under $8)

TUE, JUNE 18�10:00 AM
​(All Tickets $8)

Contact Penn Cinema for more
information and tickets.

​Aaron's Acres will be holding a
Community Resource Fair and Family
Fun Event on Saturday, August 24th

from 10:00 until Noon.

We will have over 20
organizations/businesses providing

information about services and
opportunities offered.

There will also be fun activities, a
bounce house, entertainment and food

trucks.

Save the date! More
information coming soon.

 

Program
 



Applications are now available for the 2024 season of the
Chuckie Magee Flag Football and Cheerleading League!

We are currently looking for participants, volunteers and sponsors.
​Games begin August 3rd.

We look forward to a great season!

Click Here For More Information and To
Apply
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https://aaronsacres.org/programs/chuckie-magee-flag-football-cheerleading-league/
http://www.aaronsacres.org
https://www.facebook.com/aaronsacresorg
https://www.instagram.com/aaronsacres/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/aaron's-acres
http://www.constantcontact.com/legal/about-constant-contact
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